
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Issue 30: Thursday 12th May 2023 

 

We had a wonderful day 
celebrating the coronation of 

King Charles III last week. 
Young Worship started the 

day by leading a very 
informative assembly and 

then the sun came out just in 
time for us to enjoy our 

picnic up at the field. We also 
had a very special guest too, 
who you might spot in some 

of our photos! 

Everybody received a 
commemorative coronation 

mug and we would like to say 
a big thank you to the PTA 

for funding these lovely 
mementoes. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.dekeur.com%2Ffollow-us-on-facebook%2F&psig=AOvVaw16xsNbvH3PcuRFWVddjn6g&ust=1586420738294000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCPie0Piz2OgCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAz


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 SATs this week 
The children in Year 6 have been taking their ‘SATs’ tests this week, with just one paper left to 

complete tomorrow morning. They have worked really hard all year and we know they have done 

their very best: well done! Thank you so much to Miss Walker for helping to prepare the children 

so well for this week. 

A huge thank you to Mrs Harrington Smith who has provided a hearty breakfast every morning. 

We don’t get the results until July but whatever the outcome, we are unbelievably proud of the 

children; they have tackled the demands of Year 6 with maturity and determination.  

Well done Year 6, you are all superstars! 

  

SPORTS DAY 2023 
This year’s Sports Day is scheduled to take place on 

Wednesday 17th May at 12.30pm (weather 

permitting). In the event of Sports Day being rained 

off we have a reserve date booked in for Friday 19th 

May.   Before the event you will receive a Sports Day 

programme by email which contains details of the 

teams and running order etc. Please also read the 

important safeguarding information about 

photographs and videos. Many thanks. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class photo day 
The school photographer will be in school on 

Monday 22nd May. 
Please make sure that all children are in correct summer uniform on this day.  

The PTA are busy planning a wonderful summer fair for 
families to enjoy in July. It will be our first summer fair 

since 2019 so feels extra special! 

However, for a summer fair to go ahead and be a success, 
the PTA will need a lot of extra people willing to lend a 
hand and we do hope you will feel able to get involved.  

 

There will be a Summer Fair planning meeting on 
Thursday 25th May at 8pm at The Bird in Hand. 

Please come along and get involved! 
If you can’t make the meeting but are willing to help out at the 

summer fair, please email pta@stipps.herts.sch.uk  

Thank you! 

mailto:pta@stipps.herts.sch.uk

